
Dear Carly 

I would like to withdraw my opposition to the construction of a telecommunications facility 
(Monopole tower and associated equipment shelter) if the majority of the War Veterans 
residents believe that it should be erected to improve telecommunications and have the 
potential to save lives.

If you would like to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,

Ian Kalms
Director

M  + 61 (0) 416 042 772
E ian@conferenceresources.com.au
W www.conferenceresources.com.au

Begin forwarded message:

From: noreply@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel Notice
Date: 7 August 2019 at 4:14:05 pm AEST
To: ian@conferenceresources.com.au

Sent: 7/08/2019 5:33:00 PM
Subject: Fwd: Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel Notice
Attachments: letter.pdf; 

Dear Ian Jon Kalms,

RE: DA2018/1481 (Lot 1/ Veterans Parade Narrabeen)

Please find attached a letter in relation to Council's Local Planning Panel meeting.



Thank you,

Northern Beaches Council



 

 

 
 

 
7 August 2019 

 

1301012210120230001012320012023020113 
Ian Jon Kalms 
26 Heather Street 
WHEELER HEIGHTS NSW 2097 

 
ian@conferenceresources.com.au 

  
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Application No.  DA2018/1481 
Address: Lot 1/ Veterans Parade Narrabeen    
Description:  Construction of a telecommunications facility (Monopole tower and 

associated equipment shelter) 
 
I wish to advise that the above development application will be referred to the next meeting of the 
Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel (NBLPP), which will be held at Council Chambers, 725 
Pittwater Road, Dee Why on Wednesday, 14 August 2019 commencing at 3.15pm.  

The Meeting Agenda is available on Council’s website www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au > 
Planning and Development > Building and Renovations > Determination Panels, where you will 
find information concerning NBLPP and the meetings. 
 
Should you wish to address the Panel on the application, you must register by contacting the 
Panel Coordinator on 9942 2360 or at carly.sawyer@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au no later than 
4.00pm the day before the meeting. Please note that submissions to the Panel will be limited to 
3 minutes, with the time extended at the discretion of the Chairperson. 
 
You may wish to engage a consultant to attend the meeting with you to assist the Panel to 
understand your concerns. 
 
If you have any mobility issues, please contact the Panel Coordinator prior to the meeting so that 
we can arrange access to the building for you. 
 
Should you require any further information please contact the undersigned during Council’s 
business hours on 9942 2360. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Carly Sawyer 
Senior Administration Officer

 

http://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:carly.sawyer@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

